
 

        

Welcome back to another school year.  We hope you 
had a good holiday and managed to find some sun. 

Breakfast Club 
Breakfast club 
everyday from 8.00  am 
£1 per session including 
cereal, toast etc. 

Worship 
You are welcome to join us 
for our celebration 
assemblies every Thursday  
(starting 15th September) 
at 3.00pm. 
 
Rev. Linda will be taking 
assemblies at 10.00 am on: 
Wed 14th September, 
Wed 19th October, 
Wed 23rd November  
 

Afterschool Clubs 
After school clubs are held every night ‘til 
4.30pm .For the Autumn Term clubs are as 
follows, although occasionally we may have to 
swap them around due to staff commitments. 
 

Monday—Tag Rugby 
Tuesday—Sport 

Wednesday—Craft 
Thursday—God’s Gang/Drama 

Friday—Indoor Games 
There is no charge for afterschool clubs. 
Drinks and snacks are provided. 

PTFA 
There will be a 
PTFA meeting in 
school on Monday 
12th September at 
9.00 am. 
Everyone welcome. 

School closes on Thursday 20th October and reopens on  Tuesday 1st November 2011 
www.dilhorne.staffs.sch.uk 

Reminders 
PE kit needs to be kept in school from Monday to 
Friday. 
Please take water bottles home for washing on 
Friday nights but remember to bring them back on  
Monday.  New bottles are available from Mrs 
Massey for £1. 
Don’t forget to let Mrs Massey know if any of your 
contact telephone numbers have changed recently.  
 Please continue to be vigilant in checking your 
children’s hair for headlice. 

Ragtex Collection 
We will be having a collection 
of unwanted clothing etc on 
18th October, Please fill a 
binbag (or several!)  with 
shoes, bedding or clothes, 
stick on the label attached to 
this letter (more available 
from Mrs Massey) and bring 
into school . Our last collec-
tion raised over £100 for 
school funds. 
 
 

Other dates for your diaries 
Tues.27th Sept –3.00 Harvest 
Mon. 17th Oct—Parents Evening 
Mon 14th Nov—Literacy 
 Workshop for Parents 
Mon 21st Nov—Literacy 
 Workshop for Parents 
Thurs 15th Dec—Carol Service 
 2.30 at All Saints 
Friday 16th Dec—New Vic                
  Theatre & Party 

We will keep you up to date with more information as the term progresses. 

Morrisons Vouchers 
We are collecting Morrison’s 
Gardening  vouchers. Please 
hand in to Mrs Massey. 

 
Tuck shop 

We will now be providing 
toast at morning break 
every day  for 10p.  


